
Greetings from The Dalles - 
As a long term resident of The Dalles I have been dismayed by the ICE contract and the 
detention of immigrants at NORCOR. It is a disgrace and embarrassment and many of us feel 
our community is being held hostage by this reckless relationship. Passage of House Bill 4121 
is not only in the best interest of our community it is the right thing to do.  
Thank you in advance for your serious consideration and eventual passage of this bill. 
Stacey Holeman 
 


